
 

 
 

 
 

 

23rd July -  Year 6 Visit To New Brighton 

24th July - Year 6 Leavers’ Service (at school 9.00am) 

24th July - School Closes (2.30pm) 

2nd Sept - INSET Day 

3rd Sept - School Re-Opens 

9th Sept -  Colomendy Residential (Year 4 children only) 

11th Sept -    Year 4 children return from Colomendy Residential 

24th Oct - School Closes (Half Term) 

25th Oct - INSET Day 

4th Nov - School Re-Opens 

 
 

 
 
Huge congratulations need to be extended to every child who performed so spectacularly during the three 

performances of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’.  The three performances were absolutely brilliant 

and I know all the children (and teachers!) have worked incredibly hard over the last few weeks putting 

the production together!  We are so privileged to have so many talented children at St. Peter’s. 

 

Well done to everyone, particularly in Year 6, and to those children in Year 5 who were such a wonderful 

support.  We are so proud of you and you are all superstars! 

 

I would also like to say thank you to all the staff who have gone the extra mile working with the children 

over the last couple of weeks.  All your hard work, dedication and support really made a difference to 

what was an amazing production! 

 
Finally, congratulations to Mrs Gow for being the lucky winner of the cake raffle!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for making the Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 Sports Day afternoons such fantastic events.  I 

know the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves as did the staff!  I would like to say a special thank you 

to all of the children, parents and staff who helped during the afternoons, enabling the events to run 

smoothly. 

 
Special congratulations go to our overall winners: 

 

Key Stage 1 - Orange Team 

 

Key Stage 2 - Scott Team 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On the morning of Wednesday 10th July, our children were involved in a transition session where they 

worked within their new class for next year.  For the session, staff had planned team building and 

creative activities.  The transition session enabled the children to familiarise themselves with new 

routines and structures within their new classes.  

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

On Wednesday 24th July at 9.00am the children in Year 6 will be taking part in our final Act of Worship 

for this year.  If you would like to join us, all parents and grandparents are more than welcome.   

We look forward to seeing many of you there! 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Please remember school closes on Wednesday 24th July at 2.30pm.  The school will re-open on Tuesday 

3rd September. 

 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for all the support you have given to the school 

this year and I hope you all have a fantastic summer break. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 3rd September. 

 

Best Wishes for the summer – let’s hope the sun continues to shine!! 

 

Darren Jones 

Headteacher 


